
 
 
 

Interoffice Memorandum 
City of Green 

Public Service Department 

 
 

To:  City Council 
 

Cc: Mayor Neugebauer, Law Dir - Lisa Carey Dean  
 

From:  Valerie Wax Carr, Director of Public Service 
 

Date:  Feb. 2, 2021 
 

Subject:      Cell Charging Station – Resolution 2021-R06 

 

 

In December 2020, we received notification that a community cell charging station was available from NOPEC. 

We had been on a waiting list. We sent a letter of intent that we would accept the cell charging station upon 

City Council approval. Before you currently is 2021-R06 which accepts the cell charging agreement.  

 

We will be locating the cell charger seasonally at the Splash Pad then relocating off season for use either at the 

community hall or CAB. Enclosed please find an illustration of the charging station. The newer version station 

also has a UV feature that disinfects the phone as it is charging.  

 

If there are no objections, I would request second reading passage at the Feb 9th meeting, since we have 

given them a letter of intent and so that we assure getting the unit before summer.  

 

 
 

 

Bay Secured Locker Style Station 

This station can charge all types of 

phones and tablets and is easy to move 

with lockable casters. Each locker bay 

locks and keeps contents safe. Users will 

receive a temporary lock code when using 

the station. 

BEST FOR: Community Centers, Sports 

Arenas, Community Fitness Centers, 

Parks and Recreation facilities, and other 

buildings that experience high volumes of 

foot traffic. 

 

 


